
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

Welcome back to another exciting year at St Peter’s. 

We would like to announce an exciting change regarding school communications to allow for more 

streamlined dissemination of information at St Peter’s. 

We have engaged with School Stream, a one-stop-shop for all school communication and notices 

including reminders, accessing the newsletter, class notices and weekly overviews, canteen ordering, 

student absentee, school calendar plus more. 

What you’ll need to do 

1. First, you will need to download the School Stream App from the App Store/Google play

store on your device

2. Login in using the mobile phone or email address you have provided the school

Once you are logged in – The basics 

Once logged in, you will be directed to the home screen where you will see a list of different 

channels. 

Channels 

School Notices: School notices are applicable to everyone in the community. This could include 

things such as Principal messages, whole school initiatives, updates, important dates, upcoming 

events.  

Community Calendar: Updated calendar of school events.  

Reminders: Reminders for upcoming events. 

Canteen: QuickCliQ link and Canteen Menu. 

Uniform Shop: Uniform Guidelines and link and Second-hand Uniform Shop information. 

Newsletters: Fortnightly newsletter posted in the newsletter channel. 

P&F: Upcoming event details, P&F Minutes and Agendas.

Extracurricular / Programs: These channels will appear when extracurricular activities or programs 

are running. This could include Run Club, Choir, AQUINAS, Interschool training, Chess Club, 

Sacraments etc. If your child is involved in an extracurricular program throughout the year, it is 

recommended you keep the channel open with notifications turned on, so that you keep updated 

with the information that is being sent out.  



Classes: Each class will have its own channel. Teachers will be posting their class notices and weekly 

overviews in their class channel. It is recommended that you keep the channel open with 

notifications turned on, so you can keep updated with the information that is being sent out. It is 

recommended that you remove channels of any class that you do not have a child in. 

Recommended channels 

We recommend that you keep the following channels open on your home screen: 

• School Notices

• Community Calendar

• Reminders

• Canteen

• Uniform Shop

• Newsletters

• The class/classes your child or children are in

• Any extracurricular activities or programs that your child is involved in

Notifications / Remove for each channel 

You can set if you want notifications on or off for each channel, or, if you want to remove a channel, 

swipe the channel from right to left. Once you swipe the channel, you will see two options. 

Notifications or Remove. 

Click the Notification or Remove icon to turn notifications on or off, or to remove that channel from 

your list. 
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